
Phone: 501-224-7878 

Fax: 501-224-0519 
 

419 Natural Resources Drive 

Little Rock, AR  72205 

This is for informational purposes 

only and is not intended to be used 

as legal or tax advice. Neither  

BancorpSouth Insurance Services, 

Inc., the Arkansas Hospital        

Association, AHA Services, Inc. 

nor any of its employees or third-

party vendors provide tax or legal 

advice to clients. You should     

consult your legal and tax advisors 

regarding your personal situation 

before making any decisions.   

Coverage cannot be changed or 

bound without first speaking to a 

licensed agent. Coverage is not 

effective until confirmation is    

received from either a                

BancorpSouth Insurance Services, 

Inc. agent, the Health Insurance 

Marketplace or the issuing         

Insurance Carrier. 

Remember, 

Having Health 

Insurance is the 

Law, So Call to 

Learn More 

About What 

Options Are 

Available to You 

and Your Family. 

AHA Services, Inc. 
a subsidiary of the Arkansas Hospital Association 

Call: 855.649.7023 

The Insurance 

Marketplace 

Enrollment Call 

Center 

 

(855) 649-7023 

BancorpSouth Insurance  
Services, Inc. and 

 AHA Services, Inc.  
Are Excited to Provide 



In 2014, the Affordable Care Act      

required that all Americans have 

health insurance for themselves and 

their family members. 

Realizing this could be an overwhelm-

ing and confusing process, we are 

providing an easy way to learn about 

your options and sign up for coverage 

through the Arkansas Health             

Insurance Marketplace. 

Simply call the number below and you 

will be connected with a licensed     

insurance professional who will… 

 Answer any questions you may 

have; 

 Tell you what information you will 

need to enroll; 

 Guide you through the process to 

find out which coverage is best for 

you and your family; 

 Determine what subsidies you and 

your family may qualify for; and 

 Enroll you and your family in the 

plan that best fits your needs. 

So here’s what you do… 
 

Call 

(855) 649-7023 

Between the Hours of 

8:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m.,  

Monday - Friday 
 

The proposed Open Enrollment 

Period for coverage starting in 

2015 is November 15, 2014–

February 15, 2015.  
 

If you have recently lost your 

health insurance you may also 

call to find out if you qualify for 

a Special Enrollment Period out-

side of those dates.  

Have this information ready: 

 Your employer’s name; 

 Your social security number; 

 Your home address and zip; 

 Your citizenship status; 

 Marriage status; 

 Number of dependents under the 

age of 26; 

 Your household income; 

 If you currently have or have      

access to other coverage through 

other means (Such as Employer 

Coverage, Medicare, Medicaid, 

CHIP, ARKids First, TRICARE,       

Department of Veterans Affairs or 

Peace Corps); 

 The cost of the coverage you     

currently have (You can get that 

through your employer or the    

insurance company you purchased 

the coverage from.) 

The Insurance Marketplace 

Enrollment Call Center 

Call toll free (855) 649-7023 


